
 
March 30, 2012 

Electric Power Development Co., Ltd. 
 

 

Change in Schedule for the Ohma Nuclear Power Plant 
 
 

Electric Power Development Co., Ltd. (hereinafter, “J-POWER”) hereby announces that it has decided to 
revise the date for start of operation of its Ohma Nuclear Power Plant currently under construction, from 
the scheduled November, 2014, to a future date yet to be determined. 

 
Aside from safety work required for environmental protection and to maintain equipment, construction 

work on the Ohma Nuclear Power Plant has been suspended since the occurrence of the Great East Japan 
Earthquake on March 11, 2011.  
 

At this time, J-POWER is unable to provide a schedule for future work, and the date for start of 
operation of the plant is thus undetermined.  
 

Note that the Company’s Electric Power Supply Plan for fiscal 2012 has been submitted on this date in 
accordance with this revision.   

 
J-POWER is moving ahead to review safety enhancement measures in response to the accident at the 

Fukushima Daiichi nuclear power station, and based on government guidelines, will continue to work to 
appropriately incorporate any necessary measures. With the community’s understanding, J-POWER is 
putting its entire organization behind the effort to build a safer power plant on which everyone can rely. 

 
 

(Description of Change) 

 
Date of Commencement of 

Operations (scheduled) 

Prior to Revision November, 2014 

After Revision To Be Determined 

 
 
 
 


